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Hello everyone, welcome to February where green grass can once again 

be seen. We hope you all survived the deep freeze of 2025 w/o too 

many negative experiences. The Executive Board meeting was canceled 

due to weather conditions.  

We have a new President elected in December. Karen Schneider will 

now hold the reins of our organization. Please welcome her to her new 

position and offer her help and support.  

I have no information on the planned program for February, but the 

menu for lunch is meatloaf, mashed potatoes and gravy, beets and a 

Valentine brownie.  

The February luncheon meeting is Wednesday Feb. 12 at noon, at the 

Lafayette Hotel. For the foreseeable future you will need to call in your 

reservations to President Karen Schneider. Her numbers are740-373-

3100 or 740-516-0893. She requests that if she doesn’t answer please 

leave a message. Reservations need to be called in by Sunday eve 

Feb.9th.  

Dust of Snow 

By Robert Frost 

The way a crow shook down on me 

The dust of snow from a hemlock tree 

Has given my heart a change of mood 

 And saved some part of a day I had rued. 


